
From: Taylor, Richele
To: David Glaccum (davidglaccum@gov.sc.gov) <davidglaccum@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/30/2016 5:10:40 PM
Subject: SC One Fund

David,
 
The numbers for SC:
 
We have been tracking the numbers since October 4th as at that time, the fund was down to $10-20,000 and it was a 
clean break.  No more grants were going out  Since that date,
 
$303,529.06 in donations for hurricane relief.  (FYI there hasn’t been much since November 11)
$25,000 has been pledged by a business, but not yet received.
 
Total: $328,529.06  for flood relief.
 
For the Hootie concert, we started messaging before October 4, but the money has been counted since then 
$590,000 received in “sponsorships” for the concert.
$20,000 pledged.
 
Total: $610,000 in sponsorships.
 
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
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